
To: Participants in docket UM 1235:

Please note that the Public Meeting date in paragraphs 3 and 4 of page 2 to ALJ Traci
Kirkpatrick's Telephone Conference Memorandum (dated December 16, 2005) should read:
December 20, 2005 -- not December 22, 2005.

Thank you, and I apologize for the error.

Carol L. Hulse
Legal Secretary
Administrative Hearings Division
Public Utility Commission of Oregon
Phone: 503-378-3885
Fax: 503-378-6163
Email: carol.hulse@state.or.us


